
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25 November 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Geography Naples Visit 
 
I am writing to you regarding the Geography Sixth Form residential field trip that is due 
to take place at the end of February. The travel company that are organising the visit 
have been in touch in regard to the pressures facing Europe due to the increased 
levels Covid-19 and the implications that this will have on our visit due to changing 
testing and quarantine arrangements. 
 
Consequently we are reviewing how best to proceed and as such, we are asking that 
parents and students do not to make any further payments or provisions until we are 
in a position to update you. We will endeavour to do this as soon as possible at the 
start of next week. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 

Mr D Andrews 
Head of Sixth Form 
 


